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22nd November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
Unfortunately, our Reception class walk to church has 
had to be postponed.  
 
Rev. Shepherd contacted me over the weekend to tell 
me that her father had passed away and his funeral has 
been arranged for the 1st December. She was looking 
forward to spending some time with us, talking about 

baptism and the features of the church, so asked to arrange a new date. 
 
We have planned for Thursday 15th December. 
 
Please complete the slip below to confirm that you know that your child will be going to 
church on this new date or you can grant permission on ParentMail PMX. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mrs Ling 
 
 

 
St Mary’s Church – Reception 
 
I give permission for my child……………………………………………. to take part in the 

visit to St. Mary’s Church on Thursday 15th December 2016. 

 

 

Signed  ……………………………………     Child’s name  ………………………………. 


